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Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
 
I would like to invite you to a 60th Birthday Symposium given in my honor by The Salk 
Institute on March 11, 2016 to be held in the Conrad T. Prebys Auditorium in La Jolla, 
California. 
 
This will be an all day science symposium with presenters primarily made of up my past 
students and postdocs, followed by a reception and dinner.  The symposium will 
highlight the different aspects of science throughout the years in my lab, as well as the 
success of the students and postdocs that I have mentored. 
 
There will also be a reception offsite on March 10th, 2016 that we hope you can attend. 
 
We have a limited budget so unfortunately we cannot provide any honoraria’s, should 
you present, or travel money to attend.  What we can promise is a day full of great 
science and a chance to catch up with old friends and their scientific progress. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you next year. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joanne Chory 
Professor 
Director, Plant Biology Laboratory 
Investigator, HHMI 
 
 
 

 


